
 
 

 

Here's an update for our local charges 

 
                                                                                                                   31.03.2025 
Dear Valued Customer,                                                                                  
 
We hope this message finds you well.  
 
Please be advised that our landside tariff will be adjusted effective April 1, 2025. Please 
refer to below link for the new tariff:  
 
Find Local Charges and Service Fees for All Countries - Hapag-Lloyd 
 
A detailed summary of the charges impacted by the new tariff is provided below for your 
review. We encourage you to familiarize yourself with these changes to ensure a smooth 
transition. 
 
 

 
 
If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our 

customer service team at +27 21 672 2335 or southafrica@service.hlag.com 
 

https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/en/online-business/quotation/tariffs/local-charges-service-fees.html?mkt_tok=NzkzLVhMSi0zMDUAAAGY8XapuZ0dx6MXngE_HzRiYlNswOnAkHRHSA-ZlLV0dNsuoQR7IZSu5EKlk1SGLEWkoi_BQT9oe5xSRMy9k9d3MJhtqzkFYVOEhOhgyfZJ4sVS5Q#anchor_85e40f
mailto:southafrica@service.hlag.com


 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

Keep in touch 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/hapaglloydag
https://www.linkedin.com/company/hapag-lloyd-ag
https://twitter.com/hapaglloydag
https://www.instagram.com/hapaglloydag
https://www.youtube.com/c/hapaglloydag
https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/en/meta/wechat.html
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/hapag-lloyd/id935668102?mt=8&ign-mpt=uo%3D4
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.hlag.fit


 
 
 
 
 
 


